
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

Thank you for being an indispensable link in the Alliance of Trust of the 7th International Fair 

SOBRA 2018! 

In Gornja Radgona, at the crossroads of four countries, from 20 to 23 September you 

brought equipment, know-how, skills and selfless efforts in the name of defence, security, 

protection and rescue. 

We look forward to a good and pleasant cooperation for peace, security and the rendering 

of mutual assistance at the SOBRA Fair 2020. 

 

 

Yours respectfully,   

 

                                                 

 

                                                                    

Pomurski sejem d.d. 

       President of the Management Board 

       Janez Erjavec 

 
 

 

 

 

Please find the enclosed: 

 

- Invoice for services rendered 

- Final report 

 

 

 

Gornja Radgona, September 2018 


